P.T.G. UPDATE

The PTG meeting took place on February 13th. Those in attendance were: Julie Lungu, Lynette Minto, Jennifer Rearick, Kathy Osby, Anastasia Halajcsik, Alyssa Hidebrandt, Jen Novak, Dave Novak, Julianne Smith, Becky Pearman and Jim Martin.

Box Tops Aunt Millies

February winner - Mrs. Marmalejo - 191

Overall: 1. Mrs. Harris - 1,470

February winner—Miss Saberniak - 69

Overall: 1. Mrs. Wennmacher - 275

Mrs. Marmalejo - 1,061
 Miss Saberniak - 273
 Mrs. Hernandez - 878
 Miss Halajcsik - 190

SCRIPT Update: December deposit was \$132.06. More information is coming soon to explain better how SCRIPT cards work.

<u>Monthly Attendance Winner:</u> Mrs. Parks' class is the January attendance winner with 8 absences for the month. They will have a popcorn party.

<u>Good Deeds Food Drive</u> - We will be doing another food drive for the Hebron food pantry for Easter. It is scheduled for April 3 - 12. More information will be sent home soon for items that are needed! Kindergarten round-up will be April 12-13. Please remember that if you are interesting in volunteering in any way on these days you can contact Stephanie Matthews or Becky Pearman.

Grandparent's day is set for May 12. It's never too early to start planning! Over the next few months, be on the lookout for information coming home regarding food donations and volunteers needed for the day. We love doing this for the grandparents and they always enjoy it! If you are interested in volunteering, please come to our PTG meetings! We have started talking about ideas for that day and would love your input! Can't make it but have ideas? That's ok! You can contact anyone in the PTG or you can also find us on our Hebron Elementary PTG Facebook page!

Thank you to everyone that attended! Our next PTG meeting is March 13 at 7:00 p.m. in the Elementary Library. Please join us! Child care is provided.